
 

The Acorn 

L ive Oak Uni tar ian Universa l i s t  Congregat ion  

December  14,  2018  
This Week’s Events and 

Meetings 

Sunday December 16 

10:00 A.M. Worship 

11:30 A.M. Getting to 

Know UU (C) 

Monday December 17 

No Scheduled Events 

Tuesday December 18 

6:00 P.M. Board Mtg. (FH) 

7:00 P.M. Sangha (S) 

Wednesday December 19 

9:00 A.M. Coordinating 

Team Mtg.  

10:30 A.M. Staff Mtg. 

6:00 P.M. Adama (S) 

7:00 P.M. Men’s  

Connection (C) 

Thursday December 20 

7:00 P.M. Choir (S) 

Friday December 21 

10:30 A.M Hookers & 

Needlers (C) 

6:30 P.M. Mid-Winter  

Celebration 

Saturday December 22 

No Scheduled Events 

Sunday December 23 

10:00 A.M. Worship 
 

S=Sanctuary;   FH=Fellowship Hall, 

C=Cottage   
 

http://liveoakgoleta.org/ 

events-calendar/ 

 

On Climbing Waterfalls   
Rev. Lora Young 

 

When you look at a waterfall the  
cascade of water is glorious, even  

terrifying! Yet, the salmon of the Pacific 
Northwest not only swim upstream on 

their way to the sea, they actually climb 
waterfalls. How do they do this?  And 
what can we learn from them as we 

navigate tough times in our own 
lives?  Join our former intern, Rev. Lora 
Young as she explores how we might 

build a more justice-rich and  
love-filled world. 

New Name 

Tags! 

Membership has 

reworked our 

name tags to  

include a large first 

name for easier 

reading, plus other 

“upgrades”. 

If you do not see 

your name tag 

please see 

someone at the 

Welcome Table on 

Sunday and we 

will get you one as 

soon as possible! 

Artist: Michael David Sorenson 

http://liveoakgoleta.org/events-calendar/
http://liveoakgoleta.org/events-calendar/
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Upcoming Services 

Much gratitude to all of you last Sunday, volunteers who put on representational T-shirts 
over their nice clothes to be shepherds and animals and pagans, silly head pieces, and 
wrapped themselves in sheets or carried in sacred objects that came out of RE closets. 
Sunday was FUN and you helped make it that way. THANK YOU 

And to those who watched, laughed, oohed and ahhed, sang us in and out, THANK YOU! 
I surely hope you enjoyed yourself.  

This Sunday Dec 16, we will come together, and I’m hoping to enlist at least one more  
Coming of Age teen to do a single class where we are all together. We will watch a 
sweet story about a Holiday Miracle, then create ornaments for our trees at Live Oak and 
at home.  

RELIGIOUS EXPLORATION MOVING INTO THE NEW YEAR 

As we get past the holidays, Religious Exploration has a few needs from the congregation, 
so thank you for checking this out.  

 We need volunteers to work in RE the following Sundays in 2019 (through June 2019), 
January 27, February 3, March 3, and every Sunday from March 31 through the  
beginning of June. Please contact me if you can work a Sunday or two into your  
calendar.  

 Live Oak is looking for a child care person, 2 hours a week with potential to work 
events. Sundays 9:45-11:45. Grace MUST leave by the first of the year. Thank you.  

 If you know by Wednesday AM prior to the Sunday service that you will be in  
attendance, and your child would like to light the chalice, let me know. We are listing 
the kids’ names in the Order of Service.  

 RE is looking for Game Night hosts for the second Friday of the month, usually goes 

Children’s Religious Exploration  

December 23: Carols, Readings, and Reflections   Rev. Tamara Casanova Suzuki 
It is good to take a bit of time during the holiday season attend to your spirit and be still. 
Join us this morning for a time filled with carols and readings of the season.  
 

December 24: Surrendering to the Mystery 5:00 p.m.   Rev. Tamara Casanova Suzuki 
Celebrate this Christmas Eve together with friends, families, and guests, as we join our 
voices in song and experience the mystery in candlelight. Rev. Tamara invites people of 
all ages who seek the true meaning of Christmas to come to our very special Christmas 
Eve candlelight service. 
 

December 30: Turning of the Year - Fire Communion   Live Oak Worship Team 
In recognition of the New Year, we set aflame that which is old and no longer of use to us. 
We embrace that which we wish to treasure.  
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Half Basket 

Children’s Religious Exploration Continued 
from 6:30-9:00, someone should open up around 6:10. 

Please contact Steven at dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org in regards to any of these.  

“Why do we resist the mystery that change brings? When we get too rigid and inflexible, 
rigor mortis of the soul sets in. For proof of this, we need look no further than to those who 
choose to stay in a relationship or job long after the soul, or life force, that originally 
brought it passion and joy has vacated the premises.”  -Dennis Merritt Jones 

Getting to Know UU 

Fun Mid Winter Family Celebration 

Attention Newcomers: After the service on Dec. 16 (and every 3rd Sun.), from 11:30-12:00 
in the Cottage next to the patio, the Membership Ministry will be holding a brief  
orientation and information session called "Getting to Know UU". This time will help answer 
some of your questions about Unitarian Universalism, other programs Live Oak has to offer 
and connect you with a few others. Please come so we can start getting to know you! 
Let Carter know if childcare will be needed (morganfamily1@cox.net).  We also invite you 
to get a "welcome bag", nametag, and have questions answered by the Welcome Table 
Host, and fill out an information card so we can contact you with future newcomer 
events and our weekly Acorn announcements. 

This Sunday we are donating our Half-Basket to the LO Holiday project of restocking 
CALM Therapy rooms. We have had many fine donations and we want to include a  
monetary donation to complete the items for these 8 therapy rooms at CALM. Thank you 
for helping the hundreds of children in our community who use this great agency.! 
 

 

Friday, December 21st, 6:30PM  
in the Live Oak Outdoor  

Sanctuary  
Gather ‘round the Yule fire under the full moon.  

 

Dress warmly! Bring cushions or blankets to sit on.  
We will have a bonfire in the new fire pit if it is safe.  

 

Things you may bring:  

Marshmallow roasting sticks or forks ,your thermos with hot 
beverage, musical instruments, songs, stories, jokes, flashlights, 

and your holiday spirit! 

mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org
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Help us spread cheer throughout  
the year! 

 
CALM – Child Abuse Listening  

and Mediation  

8 therapy rooms – hundreds of children 
served 

Items needed: 
 Play-Doh 
 stress balls 
 sand for sandboxes 
 art supplies of all types 
 finger puppets 
 Bubbles 

 
Amazon wish list created by CALM  

therapist, Christine Alger: 
http://a.co/7LQ2xlj 

 

Please bring UNWRAPPED items to: 
any service during the month of  
December. 

If you would like to participate but don’t 
wish to do the shopping, our half-basket  
collection on December 16 will benefit 
this effort. 

If you would like to help deliver these gifts 
in early January, please let me know.  
Thank you! 

Liz, for our Live Oak Social Justice Ministry  
elazok@gmail.com  

Lessons of Loss for Adults 

Jan. 10, Jan. 16, Jan 23, Feb. 6   

6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.   
 

Rev. Tamara is pleased to offer a four session 
curriculum which will provide a forum in 
which adults can discuss loss, understand 
how we respond during times of loss, and 
why. We will also examine how our Unitarian 
Universalist theology can comfort us in times 
of loss and grief.  

Please note that this is not a bereavement 
support group per se and those who are  
interested in finding an ongoing community 
in which to discuss and understand a loss 
would be better served by finding an ongo-
ing bereavement support group.   

Our children and youth will also be participat-
ing in age appropriate Lessons of Loss  
curricula in the month of January and we will 
culminate this "all congregation" look at loss 
with a multigenerational service on February 
10.  

 

Attendance at all sessions is expected and 
class size will be limited. Please contact our 

Administrator, Clacey Kahn, to register for this 
opportunity.  

Live Oak Holiday Project  

Artist: Christi Belcourt 

http://a.co/7LQ2xlj
mailto:elazok@gmail.com
mailto:administrator@liveoakgoleta.org
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Social Justice News  
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 Climate change is connected to the caravan at our southern border. This is a good  
example of the intersection of immigrants and climate change, and how they interact 
with each other.  

 

https://truthout.org/articles/how-climate-change-helped-create-the-migrantcaravan/?
utm_source=sharebuttons&utm_medium=mashshare&utm_campaign=mashshare# 

 

 You might want to choose a gift of clean air to give this year! Sierra Club monthly or 
one time donation might be something to consider for a holiday gift sierraclub.org 

 Volunteers needed for the 2019 Homeless Point In Time Count, Thursday, January 24, 
2019 at 5 AM – 8:30 AM.  
Sign up on our website www.commongroundsbc.org. Volunteer trainings will be held 
in January.   

 Live Oak Social Justice Ministry Meeting, January 23, 2019 at 4:30pm. Everyone is  
welcome in the Cottage! There will not be a meeting in December. 

 

Community Activities 

 Friday, December 21: The Longest Night, 6:00 p.m. A national memorial day for people 
who have died on the streets. Santa Barbara Courthouse Steps. 1100 Anacapa St. 

 January 14: PFLAG SB meeting, 7:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

Action Alerts:   Putting our UU Values into Action 
 

 Watch the end of the year Budget Bill and give your feedback to our Congress  
people. Particularly President Trump will be trying to get his wall paid for. 

 

IMMIGRATION: The caravan of immigrants from Central America are in Tijuana and in 
need of assistance. Many are trying to apply for asylum. The US is limiting entry into the US 
by anyone so many are left with no resources in Tijuana. Assistance has been requested 
by the Mexican Consulate and is being delivered to Tijuana. You can help through the SB 
Response Network 805-699-5208. 
 

Our Members of Congress 
 

 

 Dianne Feinstein - LA office 310-914-7300, Washington  
office 202-224-3841senator@feinstein.senate.gov. 

 Kamala Harris - Sacramento 916-448-2787, Washington  
202-224-3553 senator@harris.senate.gov. 

 Salud Carbajal - Congressman-24th district, Washington 202-225-3601, San Luis Obispo 
office 888-202-8934, Contact through his site  

https://truthout.org/articles/how-climate-change-helped-create-the-migrantcaravan/?utm_source=sharebuttons&utm_medium=mashshare&utm_campaign=mashshare
https://truthout.org/articles/how-climate-change-helped-create-the-migrantcaravan/?utm_source=sharebuttons&utm_medium=mashshare&utm_campaign=mashshare
http://www.commongroundsbc.org/?fbclid=IwAR1-JKC7ol0rZHbJM05hDFZLuQiD0dd7sMcBN9-BI4h70nmRoAe9E2EloMc
mailto:senator@feinstein.senate.gov
mailto:senator@harris.senate.gov


Consider renting Live Oak for your next event! Call 805-967-7867. 

Live Oak Staff and  

Office Hours 

Rev. Tamara Casanova Suzuki 

revtamarasuzuki@gmail.com   

805.967.7867 x 2 

by appointment 

 

Steven Lovelace, Director of  

Religious Exploration 

dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org 

805.967.7867 

by appointment 

 

John Douglas, Music Director 

jed805@gmail.com  

805.284.2082  

 

Clacey Kahn, Administrator 

administrator@liveoakgoleta.org  

805.967.7867 x 1 

M– F 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Janet Mocker, Bookkeeper 

bookkeeper@liveoakgoleta.org 

 

Coordinating Team 

coordinating-

team@liveoakgoleta.org 

Happy Birthday to friends and members celebrating upcoming  birthdays ! 

 

Paul Mocker 12/19, Aletha Solter 12/21,Clacey Kahn 12/23 

            Craig Garvin 12/31, Frank Thompson 12/31 

Live Oak Unitarian  

Universalist  

Congregation 

Supporting Our Members 
 Carter Morgan’s band, The Nombres, will be playing at 

Cold Springs tavern this Friday, December 14 at 6:00 p.m.  
Bring friends, and be ready for a lively evening of music 
and dancing.  

 Priscilla Marchus is in the SB Treble Clef Chorus and they 
will be performing along with the SB Master Chorale at the 
"Santa Barbara Sings" program at the Lobero Theater on 
Sun, Dec. 16 at 3 p.m.  There is no charge for this,  
but tickets are required, as space is limited. 
https://www.lobero.org/events/santa-barbara-sings/ 

 Kevin Rose will be playing the organ at Trinity Lutheran 
Church on Christmas Eve - Music for the later service  
begins at 8:30 pm on Christmas Eve, and it will include 
singing of carols as well as a couple of organ solos. The 
church is located at La Cumbre and Cathedral Oaks. 

mailto:revtamarasuzuki@gmail.com
mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:jed805@gmail.com
mailto:administrator@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:coordinatingteam@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:coordinatingteam@liveoakgoleta.org

